29/11/24
In 5a this week we did fractions in Maths.
 Some students went to work experience at the QE on Tuesday.
On Thursday morning we had a little chat over a hot drink and then made macaroni cheese in food tech when lots of students worked really independently.  
And on Friday we went to work experience at Gibside.
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